From: Monica Trevino [mailto:monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 10:49 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Rosa travel

Hi Steve, 

Alderman Rosa traveled to Austin, Texas from July 27 to July 29 to attend the Local Progress conference. 

They covered $200 towards airfare and the hotel was $457. 

Thanks!

Monica 

-- 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

